Election of Student Academic Representatives (StARs)
Course Leaders have responsibility for ensuring that two StARs are identified for every year of every course.  It is important for both the Students’ Union and the University that students in these roles are chosen by their peers, so that they can be seen to be representing their fellow students.

You might decide to follow this process:

1. Seek expressions of interest from students who would like to be StARs
2. In the event of there being more volunteers than there are opportunities, invite those interested to make a short speech to their fellow students outlining why they feel they would make effective StARs

If the number of volunteers does not exceed the number of StAR vacancies, there will be no need for a vote

3. Ask those standing for the positions to leave the room while students are asked to vote for their favoured candidate, using a show of hands

4. Count and note the votes cast for each candidate

5. Invite the candidates to return to the room and announce the names of the two successful candidates who received the highest number of votes from their peers

6. Should there be a tie, the successful candidate may be decided by the toss of a coin
